
Field Day is Tuesday, June 1st 

 

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting 
day as students participate in cooperative games 

and activities.  Here are some reminders for 
your student(s) for the day of the event. 

 

• Students are encouraged to bring their own 
water bottle with name on it. 

• Students need to wear proper clothing and 
TENNIS SHOES so they can move safely. 

• Please put sunscreen on your student before 
school. 

• Any student that has a medical excuse or note 
from home should have it sent to the office 
that morning or prior. 

 

Students should bring a packed 
lunch on Field Day if they did not 
reserve a hot dog lunch with their 

homeroom teacher. 


